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Two Weeks Away 

 
The 2023 golf season is approaching, 
and the weather conditions being less 

than favourable have potentially 
impacted the projected starting date of 

March 17th. The combination of 
substandard weather and an early 

winter starting back on November 4th 
has precluded THGC from completing 
specific projects, including fall course 

cleaning. The decision on whether 
March 17th will remain the projected 

opening date will be decided and 
announced in the following newsletter 

on 
Friday, March 10th. 

 

 

Golf Shop 
Open 

Monday to Friday  
 
Current Golf Shop 

Hours 
 

9 am to 5 pm 

 

Masa’s Grill 
 

Opens March 17th 

 



Membership Package 
If you were unable to pick up your membership 

package you can pick it up during regular Golf Shop 
hours.  

 
Monday - Friday  

9 am - 5 pm 
 

Reminder 
 

The 2023 Member Handbook is available in a 
digital format. It is located on The Harvest Golf 

Club Website (Members Area).  
 

Member Area login is as follows: 
Username: harvestmember 

Password: grannysmith 
 

Practice Facility  
 

Opens March 17th 
 

*all opening dates are all 
weather dependent* 

 

        

 

Tee Time Ballots - Open 

Tomorrow signifies two weeks to the proposed opening day. Accordingly, all 
members will be able to submit their ballots (14 days in advance, same as 2022) 

with the course open for play as scheduled (March 17th). You have 8 to 14 days in 
advance to submit your ballot for your desired tee time.  

 
The ballot draw will occur on Friday, March 10th. As customary, you will receive 

an email confirmation shortly there after, notifying you of your tee time (the daily 
ballots are posted by 10 am). If you are unsuccessful in securing a tee time, your 

group will be placed on the waitlist / overflow.  
 

Please remember when submitting ballots:  
 

Accurate accounting of all group participants is MANDATORY. Players "to be 
determined" or "I will put Jim in and check with him later" is not permitted. Any 

duplicated ballot will be rejected.  
 

Only 1 person in the group can submit a ballot request. This person is designated 
as the "Captain." We strongly recommend that any corrections to ballot or tee 



time after submission be completed by the captain to prevent 
mistakes/duplication. We rely on all members to work together to ensure fairness 

and impartiality to the booking system.  
 

Our goal is to reducing no-shows, last-minute cancellations that would preclude 
other members from accessing valuable tee times and result in cost opportunities 

to THGC. Our Professional Golf Shop Staff will monitor daily submission 
activities of the ballot system to ensure fairness to the ballot system. Our goal for 
the 2023 season is to continue to provide fair access to all members and enjoy a 

premier experience.  
 

Login Information  
 

Login: Member # ( If you have changed member category, your member # has 
changed from last year)  

** New members your member # will be located in your membership 
package** 

 
Password: new member password is - Golfer1  

**Returning members will have the same password as last year**  
We do encourage new members to change their passwords to something more 

secure. 
 

Please review the following step by step video on how to book through the 
Chelsea System. 

 

 





 

Taylormade Fitting 

Taylormade Fittings are now being booked and performed indoor at The 
Okanagan Golf Club. The Harvest Golf Club will be initiating outdoor fittings as 
soon as the weather permits. We will notify you once a date is set for when you 
can book your club fitting. To book your Taylormade Fitting please contact the 

Golf Shop. 

 


